
Ref.U-11011/08/2021-MEC     Dated: 28-04-2022 
 

NOTICE 
 

Urgent Attention Colleges: 
 

 

 

In reference to Mop Up Round of PG Counselling 2021, Reporting got completed 

on 27th April, 2022 as per schedule. All colleges/ institutes are advised to ensure that the 

admissions of candidates allotted to their respective colleges are made ‘Online’(on 

intramcc portal) and Admission Letters are generated through intramcc portal. Admissions 

which are taken in Offline mode and admission letters not generated through intramcc 

portal will be considered ‘Null & Void’. Candidates should also ensure that their 

Admission Letters are generated online through portal provided by MCC to colleges. 

 

In case any college has taken offline admission, information should be sent 

immediately to MCC on collegequery.mcc@gmail.com upto 06:00 P.M of 28.04.2022. If 

no information is received within the stipulated time, it will be deemed that the admissions 

have been made online and MCC will proceed with the seat processing for Stray Vacancy 

Round of PG Counselling. 
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